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The Year 1 team hope you all have had 

a fantastic summer holiday with plenty 

of rest! We have some exciting subjects 

ahead for the children this term. Though 

it will be a challenge as we prepare for 

next year. Good luck Year 1! 

Our children are learning how to 

write simple sentences to tell the 

story of Jack and the beanstalk. 

We will be learning how to 

appropriately punctuate our 

sentences using capital letters 

and full stop. 

 

English 

Science this term sees Year 1 

learning about the seasons and 

weather. We will be excited to 

observe the daily changes in our 

British weather and how the 

season begins to change as 

Autumn approaches.  

 
 

Year 1 children will take on one 

of the most important aspects of 

mathematics: Number value. 

Our approach is fun, engaging 

and will equip the children with 

the best skills for this key subject. 

Our computing curriculum will 

see the children learn to take a 

photograph using our ICT 

equipment. The children will 

learn about how dark and light 

setting effect the photos. 

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

20.09 – Jeans for Genes Day 

24.09 – Y1 Phonics Stay and Learn begins 

(weekly) 

26.09 – Y1 Phonics Bingo begins (weekly) 

01.10 – Whole school Stay and Learn – 

Breakfast with a Book  

08.10 – Hello Yellow Day 

09.10 – Parents’ Evening  

18.10 – Show racism the red card 

Dates to Remember 



Autumn Term Newsletter       

Year 1 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

History is always an exciting 

subject and this term is no 

different! We will be learning 

about our local community 

and how it has changed. 

Our music topic sets the children 

up to cement their knowledge of 

melody and lyrics. Children will 

learn about this using traditional 

nursery rhymes and will reflect on 

what they have heard. 

Autumn PE takes on some key 

physical skills to set the children 

up for success in the year to 

come. The children will be 

developing our balls skills using a 

variety of balls and bats.  

During our Geography lessons 

the children will be learning 

about the 7 continents and 

the 5 oceans that make up our 

earth. 

 

 

In PSHE the children will met 

Jigsaw Jack and discuss what it 

means to themselves in our 

world. It is a fantastic and 

important subject that brings out 

the best in the children’s thought 

and conversations.  

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

Within our RE lessons the 

children will be learning about 

Christianity’s creation story. 

During Year 1 the children will 

learn about a range of 

different faiths and beliefs. 

RE 


